


 
 
 

  
 

 
 
September 15, 2014 

 
 

Mr. Mark Walsh, CMC 
Transportation Advisory Services (TAS) 
3181 Valley Drive 

Walworth, NY  14568 
 
Dear Mark, 

 
I want to take this opportunity to express my appreciation and to commend 

and thank you for the outstanding work recently completed by TAS in regards 
to the Regional Transportation Study that you conducted for TST BOCES and 
the school districts that participated in the study.   

 
As you know, TST BOCES is looking to assist the area school districts in 
making their transportation programs operate more effectively and efficiently.  

The specific recommendations that you have outlined in your final report has 
provided us with several areas to focus on as we begin to put programs and 

services into place to further collaborate with our school districts in this 
endeavor. 
 

Your professionalism, knowledge, expertise and ability to collect information 
and evaluate needs and issues in each district was most impressive.  The 

information that you collected, analyzed and put together in various charts and 
tables is extremely helpful and valuable in identifying trends and issues that 
we will use as we move forward with working together with the participating 

school districts. 
 
Thanks again for a job well done. 

 
Sincerely,  

 

David M. Pitcher,CDF 

 
xc.  Dr. Jeffrey Matteson, TST BOCES District Superintendent 
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